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A NOTE FROM THE  

P&C PRESIDENT 

NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY 1ST MAY 2024 AT 7:00PM 

UNIFORM UPDATE 

P&C COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT: NATALIE KINGDOM 

VICE PRESIDENT: LISA DEKOSTER 

VICE PRESIDENT: GEMMA HOFFMANNBECK 

TRESURER: WHITNEY WILLCOCKS   

SECRETARY: RENEE COOPER 

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN 
TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

2:00PM—2:30PM 
 

Alternately you can make 
An order through the office. 

APRIL 
9th      Parent Teacher  Interviews 

9th      Paceway ANZAC Service Stage 3 
10th    3-6 Cross Country 
10th    Whole School Assembly 
10th    Sausage Sizzle Lunch Order 

11th    School ANZAC Ceremony 
11th    Parent Teacher Interviews 
12th    Last Day of Term 1—Mufti Day 
30th    First Day of Term 2 

 
MAY 
9th      Mothers Day Stall 

SAUSAGE SIZZZLE 
Wednesday, 10th April 2024 

 

MOTHERS DAY STALL 
Thursday, 9th May 2024 

 

(Currently accepting donations for our Mothers Day 
Stall, if you would like to make a donation please 

leave it  at the school office) 

 
 

Last week we held our Easter Raffle and Easter Stall, selling Krispy Kreme donuts and drinks. Thankyou to everyone for 
our support, we made an amazing $1,543.00 in profit. This money will go towards bringing down the cost of school 
excursions this year. 
  
Next week is our Year 3 – 6 School Cross Country, happening on Wednesday 10th April at the school. The P&C will be 
donating oranges for students to have after they complete the race. The Canteen is closed on Wednesday 10th April, only 
open Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays. The P&C will be cooking a sausage sizzle (Pre-Order Only) and selling drinks on 
Wednesday 10th April. Pre-Order Forms have been sent home and need to be returned by Tuesday 9th April. All students 
Kindergarten to Year 6, Parents/Carers attending the Cross Country and KSPS Staff are welcome to place a pre-order for 
lunch. Payment can be made by cash or bank transfer. 
  
Our next P&C Meeting will be on Wednesday 1st May 2024 at 7pm in the school library. This is a chance to come and 
meet and have a chat to Parents/Carers/Staff and find out what is happening at the school. Every suggestion/concern is 

heard and feedback provided and children are welcome to attend too. I hope to see you there! 

Thankyou to everyone who has donated uniform items they no longer need, we really appreciate it. We now have an 
amazing amount of 2nd hand uniforms that we can give to anyone for free, please come and see us in the Uniform Shop 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 2pm—2.30pm.  
 
Approx 18 months ago we as a school community decided to change our Monday to Thursday School Polo Shirt from a 
majority gold to a majority blue colour and our student’s look absolutely amazing in their new Blue Polo Shirts. School 
Photos will be on Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th May this year and we would love to have every student in a Blue Polo 
Shirt for this year’s school photos. We do now stock our Blue Polo Shirts in sizes 4—2XL. If you have any concerns 
regarding your child changing from a Gold Polo Shirt to a Blue Polo Shirt between now and then, can you please contact 
Miss Martin or one of the ladies in the school office. Thankyou. 

NOW OPEN 
MONDAY, THURSDAY & 

FRIDAY ONLY 

EASTER RAFFLE WINNERS 

What a wonderful way to end the school Easter Hat Parade with our Easter Raffle being drawn last week, giving away an amazing  
44 prizes. Congratulations to all of our winners – I hope you enjoyed your break! 

1st – Darcy B 

2nd— Kelly (School Crossing)  

3rd – Wendy B 

4th – Ryan B 

5th – Steven B 

6th – Kiara P 

7th – Kobe R 

8th – Isabelle P 

9th – Archie S 

10th – Hunter S 

11th – Scarlet L 

12th – Stacie H 

13th – Heather (School Cleaner) 

14th – Ryley S 

15th – Sophie W 

16th – Phil D 

17th – Hunter S 

18th – Jeremiah N 

19th – Casey B 

20th – Blake C 

21st – Sahas G 

22nd – Sherry 

23rd – Hudson 

24th – Elijah H 

25th – Nalah S 

26th – Lily G 

27th – Pip & Jamie F 

28th – Paige R 

29th – Kiara P 

30th – Sophia B 

31st – Scarlet L 

32nd – Ben H 

33rd – Mel S 

34th – Tanuja D 

35th – Jacob H 

36th – Bentley H 

37th – Ryley S 

38th – Janet R 

39th – Blake C 

40th – Sophie W 

41st – Isabella B 

42nd – Isabella B 

43rd – Akira C 

44th – Nalah & Ryley S 
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Thank you Lorraine Hunt for your donations to 

our Kingswood South Public School Easter Raffle. 

Bakers Delight  

 Nepean Square Shopping Centre,  

Shop 14 Nepean St, Penrith NSW 2750 

Phone: (02) 4732 3175  

Woolworths 

Southlands Shopping Centre,  

2 Birmingham Rd, South Penrith NSW 2750  

Phone: (02) 4723 2510  

 

Thank you Bakers Delight for your Hot Cross Bun 

donations to our Kingswood South Public School 

Easter Raffle. 

Thank you Woolworths Southlands for your Massive 

Easter Egg donations to our Kingswood South Public 

School Easter Raffle. 


